FILING A COMPLAINT WITH THE NEW YORK STATE DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE

If you have reason to think that an insurer has acted improperly, the New York State Insurance Department can be contacted easily online.  The Department will not be able to respond to complaints about reimbursement rates since this is a “contract” issue.  But if you have reason to believe that an insurance company is acting contrary to the statutes and regulations contained in NYS insurance law the Department has stated that it will investigate.  Go to:
http://www.ins.state.ny.us/complhow.htm
See also  “Questions for the NYS Department of Insurance”l

